
Craver, Patti

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Subject:

Balsam, Briana \gy\
Wednesday, May 09, 2012 3:13 PM
Smith, Maxwell
Lindell, Jdseph
FW: NMFS Outreach-Pilgrim

Yikes, this email background is blinding! The email below is from Jacob Scheffer at Entergy.

From: Egan, Joseph [mailto:Jeganlentergy.com]
Sent: Wednesday, May 09, 2012 2:59 PM
To: Balsam, Briana
Subject: FW: NMFS Outreach-Pilgrim

FYI

From: Scheffer, Jacob
Sent: Wednesday, May 09, 2012 2:55 PM

Subject: NMFS Outreach-Pilgrim

PRVILFCFD & ~CNFiDEINTiAL ATTORl.EY WCO r•DUGT
ATTOR*E-Y ýIýT OMUiCTI

.R.E.ARS.D IN ANTIRIrA.TIe, OFiiN C 54NrECTIoN WITi , LlTiG7 IUN

I just spoke with Mark Murray-Brown at NMFS and he told me that the consultation letter to NRC has
been drafted and is now with the higher-ups at NMFS for approval. He said that the draft letter says
that Pilgrim operations, during the extended license period, are not likely to adversely impact any
endangered/threatened species.

He could not tell me when the letter will be approved and sent to NRC, but said that he will call when
something develops.

Jay
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